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IMPORTANT REMINDERS 
Rule on Enrollment Exceptions and Appeals Change Notice 

The State Health Plan is making technical changes to its Rule on 
Enrollment Exceptions and Appeals. A copy of these changes can be 
found here. This is regarding the new form the Plan released for 
exceptions, collecting the information differently, and required the Plan 
to update this rule. No other changes were made.  

There is a 30-day opportunity to comment, commencing today. 
Comments should be sent to SHPRuleFeedback@nctreasurer.com.  

HBR Monthly Webinars 

At last week's monthly HBR webinar, it was announced that the Plan 
would be canceling November and December’s HBRs webinars.  

If there are any important announcements, the Plan will communicate 
them to HBRs as necessary. You should have received a cancellation 
notice if you registered for them.  
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.shpnc.org/media/3345/download?attachment&utm_source=iContact&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=state-health-plan&utm_content=Important+Reminders%3A+Open+Enrollment+Ends+Friday
mailto:SHPRuleFeedback@nctreasurer.com
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